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September 8, 2017 

 

 

To: Unit Owners at Clearview Heights Condominium 

From:  The Board of Trustees of the Clearview Heights Condominium Trust 

 

Re:  Clearview Heights Condominium Master Insurance Policy 

 

 

 

Enclose please find a copy of the Insurance Resolution recently adopted by the Board that is 

incorporated into the Rules and Regulations of the Condominium. The purpose of this Resolution 

is to provide the Owners and Trustees with standard operating procedures relating to property 

insurance claims and repairs in the event of a casualty loss. In addition, the Resolution addresses 

the “age old” question of “who is responsible for the Association’s deductible.”  

 

As such, please be advised that the Condominium Master Policy deductible is currently 

$5,000.00 for most types of losses. Unit Owners should be aware that in the event of property 

damage to their Unit or Units, the Trust shall not be responsible for the payment of the 

deductible but rather said Unit Owner or Unit Owner(s) sustaining the property damage shall be 

responsible for the Master Policy deductible regardless of the cause of the claim.  

 

Therefore, the Board strongly recommends that all Unit Owners obtain their own insurance 

policies, typically and HO-6 Policy with Coverage A, in satisfactory amounts, and any other 

insurance deemed necessary by the Unit Owner or his or her agent to provide coverage for the 

Condominium's deductible as well as their personal property. If you presently have insurance 

coverage for your Unit we suggest providing a copy of this Insurance Resolution to your 

insurance agent so proper coverage can be obtained. 

 

Paul Lesukoski of Berkshire Insurance Group, who handles our master insurance for the 

association, will be at a meeting in the Meeting Room on Tuesday, September 26
th

 at 6:00 p.m. 

to answer any of your questions on this matter.  

  














